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Catch Parish Council Matters on this link: https://www.hugofox.com/community/kirton-parish-council-10634/council
 Lunch club still runs the 3rd Wednesday of each month contact Councillor O’Keeffe 01623 862175 for further details.
Text alert service if not already a member & wish to be kept up to date on crime, suspicious activity in the village text Councillor Batty on 07904 970434 asking to join.
[image: See the source image]You may recall we asked for volunteers for the difib ring round. We had a good response to this but has proved too difficult to implement as it requires a Landline! As most volunteers use mobiles we unfortunately have had to abandon setting this up but thank all those who volunteered.
[image: See the source image]With the increasing amount of complaints we receive on speeding, we are looking for volunteers to set up Community speed watch. A group of 5 people is needed for each speed watch each must be trained in the use of the gun. We therefore need 10 or more volunteers to operate. If interested contact any member of the parish council. 
The parish council is pleased to have received funding from Notts County Council & a generous donation from Forterra towards new village gateway signs. The sign at Kirton Court & the top of Tuxford Road will be replaced, so keep a look out for these new signs in the near future.
Save the date! To celebrate the 75TH anniversary of VE Day next year the parish council are arranging another “ceilidh in the barn with hog roast” pop the date on your calendar. Saturday 9th May 2020.
[image: C:\Users\nicola and richard\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\IE\NVIK4TVK\Flowers[1].jpg]We will be bulb planting again, so any donations greatly appreciated.
Please hand to any Councillor.
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